
 
 

EMAIL TO THE WASHINGTON COLLEGE COMMUNITY 

COVID Update – 12/16/21 

To the Washington College Community,  
 
We are writing to inform you about four presumptive positive cases within our community.  They are 

presumed positive as a result of positive antigen test results, and while we await the confirmatory PCR 

test. The status may change once we receive the results from the send-out tests.  

There is currently one student is Isolation housing. The other three individuals are following isolation 

guidelines off-campus.  

Contact notification for all individuals is ongoing. As a reminder, those who are identified as close 

contacts of these individuals will be contacted by Health Services.  

 


